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Thursday 9th November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We will be having “Christmas Jumper Day” on Thursday 14thDecember, which is 

also the day of our school Christmas lunch. Please remember to book your child’s 
Christmas school lunch via Scopay by Friday 24th November.  

 

On this day the children can come to school wearing a Christmas jumper instead of 

their Stockwell school jumper, with a £1 donation for charity, which will be collected on 
the gates or can be paid through Scopay. This year the charity being supported is “Save 
the Children”. 

 

Thank you for your support. 
 
 

 

 
Kind regards, 

School Office 
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